
December 4th 2015

Responsible Global 
Participants 
December is the month the Lower School focuses on being 
responsible global participants. 

What does it mean to be a responsible global participant? 

Students are responsible for taking care of the world and the 
environment. 

There are many ways we do this at TCIS.  We do this by learning 
about the world and the environment. Students also do special 
clean ups by picking up garbage.  Students in the LS are also 
responsible global participants because they are take part in 
many community services efforts.  Right now students are 
donating new or slightly used toys to give to the less fortunate. 
We believe to be the best we can be we have to care about 
others . 

Thank you for taking part and helping out during this holiday 
season. 
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Upcoming  Events! 

*Dec. 7th Kings Birthday 
Holiday — NO SCHOOL 

*Dec. 10th Lower School 
Concert grade 1-4 at 8:15 in 
360 

*Dec. 15th Lower School 
Assembly —Responsible Global 
Participants 7:15 in 360 

*Dec. 16th Lower School Polar 
Express Party 7:15 in 360 
(Students will watch the Polar 
Express and sing carols 
together, they are welcome to 
wear their pyjamas alll day or in 
the morning and change into 
their uniforms after)*invitation 
coming next week! 

*Dec. 18th Talentless Show and 
Half Day, dismissal at 12:00 

Next Parent Workshop 

Our next parent workshop will 
be held in January, 2016 

Spelling Bee Contestants!

LOWER SCHOOL NEWS 
 Thai Chinese International School
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Thank you ! 

A big thank you is needed to the Thai department and 
support staff for  all there work to create such wonderful Loy 
Krathong last week and a fabulous King’s Birthday 
Celebration this week.

Kings Birthday Celebration

A big thank you also must be given to Ms. Rebekah for her 
work to put on the Early Childhood Concert this week.  We 
appreciate your time and effort to organize and prepare such a 
great show.  We are all in the holiday mood now!

PK3 preparing to sing and our KG students on the mic 
introducing them!
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Grade 4 soccer players in action!

Next match after school Tuesday, 
come out and support the team.

REMINDER
* After School Safety
We are  having  difficulties  after 
school when students remain on 
campus  without  supervision.  
Please  be  reminded  our  school 
day finishes at 3:10 and students 
should go home or go to a school 
sponsored activity.  They cannot 
remain on campus playing as this 
is not safe.  Thank you for your 
support.

January MAP 
Practice Testing 

From January 11-15 TCIS will do 
a short round of practice testing 
for students.  This will be 
internal testing to give students 
more practice and will be chance 
for teachers to collect data to 
better meet student needs and 
check for progress.

PK2 sharing the holiday spirit! TCIS
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